Most Urgent
Out Today

Reg. no: 125 of 1976

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI

Secretariat Complex, Port Blair
e-mail: esaajvs@hotmail.com ® Fax.:/Ph.: 03192-232247, 233968, 200706

3-9/AAJVS/TW/2005/§%\.%-‘ | Dated: the g H, 2005
\

To,
The Chief Engineer
APWD
Port Blair

Sub: Repair of buildings at Strait Island -reg.
Sir,

With reference to this Office letter no: 5-2/AAJVS2003//05 dated
1.4.2005, I am to inform that the Great Andamanese who have been
staying at Asibasera relief camp at Port Blair since 30.12.2004 after the

recent Earth quake and Tsunami, have started to shift from Port Blair to
Strait Island.

The Plantation-in-charge, AAJVS, Strait Island vide his signal no: 01
dated 24.4.2005, informed that renovation work of Great Andamanese
houses are taken up very slowly due tokavaﬁlabiht' of amsufficient
quantity of construction materials. Repairf of onlytl"fguses h&s< been
completed till date.

30 Great Andamanese have already left from Port Blair to Strait
Island for permanent residence and the balance would be proceeding by
FAB. Further, the onset of monsoon is expected within a week. AAJVS
and Police department had already deployed their employees at Strait
Island since last 15 days.

It is therefore requested to kindly direct your Officials to provide
sufficient construction materials and also to the authorized contractors to
speed up the construction work so that the buildings are ready within this
month end please.

Copy to: . ‘

1. The Secretary (TW), A&N Administration, for kind information
please; . .

2. The Executive Engineer, CD-1, APWD, for informat nplease./y
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